I have been an Enfield resistant all my life and have spent many an afternoon walking and meeting new people at the Firs Farm Wetlands and fields. To hear that they may be taking away these fields, that have been there for years, to replace them with a crematorium has upset and angered me immensely.

Where are the teenagers and children going to play football now? Why would the people who live on Kipling Terrace want to look out to a crematorium? A few years ago the Wetlands were made and since then Firs Farm Fields have become more popular than ever for ALL ages. It has brought the community together. What about the wild life whose habitats will be ruined?

Every single person I have spoken to about this is so angry and appalled at the thought of a crematorium in Firs Farm Fields.

LIFE IS FOR THE LIVING, NOT THE DEAD!!

To put a crematorium in Firs Farm Fields would be such a awful decision for the people of Enfield and surrounding areas.

Please do not do this!!!!